
George Jenkins Band Booster Board Meeting, 2/7/12 @ 7pm, Donna’s House

Called to order at 7pm

Present- Donna Anderson, Dennis Locurcio, Carolyn Kleinert, Antje Wetherington, Anna Whtiman, Jacquie Whitehead, Stephanie Smith, Nate Legg, Kristen Barney, Jenette Auletta, Judy Hockensmith, Jim Hirdes

Financials-  Right now we essentially have no money.  Need to fundraise!  We need to have money in the general fund for band banquet.

Fundraising-  Nate

· Pancake breakfast did well.

· Pizza Hut Cards- We will be passing out pizza hut cards to sell for $10, we get a $6 profit off of each card sold.  The cards have stickers on the back to be peeled off with any $15 purchase, they can get a free medium pizza.  We can return all unsold cards, as long as stickers are in place.  Each student will be signed out 5 cards. These cards are good for all local locations.

· Car Show-  This has been cancelled because the PCSB wanted us to “rent” the parking lot.  We would have also had to purchase liability insurance.

· Green Sneakers- still ongoing for another 2 months.  Nate mentioned that the collection site has now moved to Live Oak.  Nate is looking into having a stuff the truck at the Max 93 station. 

· Lock-In-  Can’t be held at the school, other options are being looked at.

· Hat Drop- 2/11/12 at Publix at Oakbridge, from 10-2 and 2-5pm

· Ribs-  This is still open to do, but we would need grills

· Abuelos- Nate is talking with one of the general managers about selling dinners, but last time this was done it did not do well.

· Krispy Kreme-  Nate is worried that if we do this with other organizations we wouldn’t be able to keep the money straight.

· Penny Wars- coming in the month of April

· Car Wash- May 12th, Looking to do a 3 site competition (possible Sonny’s, Magnify and Auto Zone)

· Mums for Mom- May 12th- Magnify Bank 9a-2pm

· Prism Concert- May 1st- Mr. Locurcio suggested we could “pass the hat” for donations                                                                       

       Concession donations- sell Kettle Corn, or flavored coffees for $3.  If we did this auditorium must be 

       cleaned afterwards.  A suggestion was made to have color guard serve parents in the auditorium.

Nate made a suggestion that we have the color guard perform first in the gym, then move to the auditorium for the concert.  A vote was taken to change this order, and all agreed to do this.

Juniors have been approaching Nate about having a pancake breakfast or Italian dinner next year.  This a great idea for the students to organize, but they need to have an adult working with them.  

Upcoming Dates-

May 11th- Band Banquet

May 18th- Senior Night

June 7th- Graduation

We need to have about $4000 for the band banquet.  This year everyone that attends the banquet must pay.  We will be having Meatloaf and Turkey at $10 a plate.

Jacque offered her property to have a bonfire, band cookout, February 25th, tentatively at 5pm.  We will have hamburgers, hot dogs, smores, music, hayride,etc…  This will be for current band students only.  We will presell tickets for $10, and wristbands will be given at the door.  We will need lots of parents.  Everyone should bring a chair and a flashlight.  Anna has ice, and everyone needs to email Donna with what they will donate for the evening.  

Meeting adjourned at 9pm.


